




memo 
Agape Resources & Assistance Center, Inc. 

To: Bill Bilyeu, County Administrator 

From:  Janet Collinsworth, Founder/Executive Director 

Date: December 1, 2020 

Re: CARES Act Affidavit – Special Sanitization Cleaning - Housing 

Comments: Agape utilizes a shared housing model for its transitional housing program.  In an 
attempt to minimize the spread, Agape ceased new admissions during the majority 
of the Shelter in Place time.  As an extra precaution, we were able to spread our 
families among the housing units we own so that each family in the program during 
Shelter in Place was in its own housing unit.  In July Agape resumed our shared 
housing model and began to admit additional homeless single moms and their 
children.  To properly care for our families, we engaged professional cleaners to 
deeply sanitize units before families moved in.  Pre-COVID new unit and family 
move in make ready were handled by volunteers and staff.  To protect our staff and 
volunteers, Agape hired professional cleaners to do deep cleaning as part of 
preparation for new family move in.  These cleaning costs are not part of our 2020 
budget. 

 
























